
   

DONATION OF ITEMS FOR THE INTERNATIONAL 

DAY RAFFLE 

 

Dear parents, 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

 

In the context of the International Day on 21 May, 2017 we are organizing a RAFFLE! 

Let's create for our kids some thrill of expecting what surprises the luck reserved for 

them. This time let's even have a better raffle + let's make the prizes more 

interesting and attractive! 

 

WE INVITE YOU TO CONTRIBUTE PRIZES OF YOUR CHOICE for kids or 

parents by 19 May, 2017 at 10 o'clock. Bring them to the International Office or leave 

them at the receptionists office.  

 

Please bring what you would like to win yourself, but please do NOT bring anything 

used or broken, any clothes, any food, sweets or drinks or any promotion materials 

like notebooks, calendars, pens or similar. 

 

Please DO bring, for example, 

• new toys like legos, car or other models, barbies, creativity sets, modelling sets, 

board games, etc.; 

• new sports items like balls, racket games, etc.; 

• new books in English (e.g. cookbooks, fairy tales+); 

• various vouchers + 

The list is not exhaustive. Be innovative and funny as much as you feel like. 

 

If you would like to participate, but don’t have any ideas or items to donate => money 

is a good choice. You will find our golden “PIGGIBANK” at the receptionists office. 

 

Every € counts!  

 

Let's make this an unforgettable experience for our kids and ourselves! 

 

 
The PTA 

 
 
 



PTA Meeting 
 

Our next PTA meeting will take place on Tuesday, May 9th, 2017 the at 8.30am in the 
reading room of the library. 

 
 
All interested parents are welcome! 
 
 


